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The bill prohibits public postsecondary institutions from imposing on students any mandatory fee 

funding student programs, activities, or groups. This prohibition does not extend to mandatory fees that 

fund instructional, academic, administrative, or health services. 

The prohibition would be binding on Minnesota State. The University of Minnesota is requested to 

adopt policies implementing the section. 

 

 


